
Opinion:  Thankful  for  help
bringing arts to students
To the community,

The Bringing Art to Schools (BATS) program would like to thank
all  the  supporters  and  volunteers  who  contributed  to  a
successful and stimulating art instruction program in all the
South Lake Tahoe elementary schools this past school year.

We would like to thank the following organizations for their
financial support; Lake Tahoe Visitors Authority, Tahoe Art
League,  Soroptimist  International  South  Lake  Tahoe,
Soroptimist  International  Tahoe  Sierra,  and  El  Dorado
Community  Foundation.

We would also like to give special recognition to our tireless
lead volunteers at each elementary school: Joy Rogers (Bijou),
Rachel  Kallas  (Sierra  House),  Linda  Mueller/Amber  Salmon
(Magnet School), Kelly Pedigo/Alison Green (Tahoe Valley) and
Becky Alcon (St. Theresa).

Lynne Brosch, BATS assistant director
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